Quality is Our Bottom Line

Insurance and Real Estate Committee
PUBLIC HEARING
Tuesday, February 25, 2020
Connecticut Association of Health Plans
Testimony in Opposition to

H.B. No. 5251 AN ACT ESTABLISHING A TASK FORCE TO STUDY HEALTH
INSURANCE COVERAGE FOR UNDOCUMENTED IMMIGRANTS IN THIS STATE.

Respectfully, the Connecticut Association of Health Plans would like to flag H.B. 5251 for
future input from the health insurance industry. As currently drafted, the bill establishes a task
force to study coverage for undocumented immigrants. But, given the potential for study bills to
be further amended with substantive language, particularly during a short session, we would like
to request for the record an opportunity for continued dialogue should such a situation arise.
Many thanks for your consideration.
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